
 

 

 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

07540530947 NEWSLETTER 
What a great start! 

Our first month of the New Year has gone amazingly. 

We have put in place new structures, new displays and 

eventually, new equipment. Our staff have been 

efficient, organised and very proactive, which has 

resulted in The Breakfast Club being full most mornings 

and the evening sessions doubling in size.                   

We also have a keyworker from Barnsley Authorities 

visiting us soon, in preparation for our OFSTED 

inspection at the end of the year. We are hoping for 

excellent feedback. We will keep you posted and inform 

you of any further structures that may need 

implementing within The Fun Box. 

 

 

 

             

 

  

 

 

 

 

 If you wish your child to have a place at The Fun Box, please contact us by: 

phone 07540530947, email thefunbox-c.bedford@hotmail.co.uk or facebook  

(Chrisbedford Thefunbox)                                                                             

We look forward to seeing you all! 

                                                                                                                 

February 2019 

Prices 

Breakfast club= £4.00 

After school club=£7.00 

 

  

 

Chris Bedford 

 

 

 

Our mask making 

day went 

fabulously! 

 

We have weekly craft topics that the children 

always love participating in. 
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